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Oslo, 28 April 2015

Applications for the call - “"Funding for Nordic-Baltic research projects on user-
driven innovation in health and welfare”

NordForsk has now concluded the assessment process regarding the call Funding for
Nordic-Baltic research projects on user-driven innovation in health and welfare.

It is our pleasure to inform you that your application no, 76015 - "Symptom monitoring
after hospitalisation in patients with advanced heart failure - a Nordic-Baltic study.” has
been selected for funding.

Total amount of funding for your application is up to 5 800 000 NOK. The amount may be
adjusted in the contract negotiations.

The decision was made by the NordForsk Chair and Vice-Chair on delegation from its
Board 21 April 2015. The decision is based on funding recommendations from the Call
Committee specifically appointed for the call consisting of representatives from its financ-
ing bodies, following external peer review.

For your information, we enclose the scientific assessment of your application. It consists
of the joint rating and a written statement by the panel of international experts.

We will contact you shortlty with further information about the contract procedure.

Your project is identified with project number 76015. Please use this as your reference in
all further correspondence with NordForsk.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this e-mail or other contractual matters,
please do not hesitate to contact Senior Adviser Lise-Lotte Wallenius,

lise-lotte. wallenius@nordforsk.org, + 915 81 993 or Senior Adviser, Maria Nilsson,
maria.nilsson@nordforsk.org, +47 993 80 264.

NordForsk thanks you for submitting your project proposal.

Sincerely yours,
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Gunnel Gustafsson
Director, NordForsk
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